
 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for Unified Southern Sarpy Wastewater System (Unified SSWS) in 
fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Sarpy County and Cities 
Wastewater Agency, located at 8901 S. 154th Street Suite #3, Omaha, NE 68138. The 
funding would be used for easement acquisition for Phase 1B and 2 of the project. The 
project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it clearly meets the eligible 
projects for STAG grants as outlined in the guidance documents and will serve residents 
and businesses in Sarpy County, Nebraska. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. [Clean Water Projects] 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 


